
 

COMMUNIQUE 
 

Fraudulent Scholarship Scheme 
 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs has brought to the attention of the Ministry of Education 

and Human Resources, Tertiary Education and Scientific Research that there are cases 

of scholarships of fraudulent nature that are being widely circulated on the internet. 

 

One example of such a fraudulent Scholarship Scheme is the “Candidature pour 400 

bourses d’études Canadienne au titre de l’année académique 2018”, specifically 

targeting one university in Canada. 

 

Students are hereby informed of the fraudulent nature of this Scholarship Scheme, with 

a precautionary measure note available on the following website:- 

 

http//www.ulaval.ca/en/future-students/international-

applicants/precautionary-measures.html 

 

Candidates who are applying for scholarships are advised to exercise caution when 

applying for scholarship offers that may be circulated by email. 
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